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February	25,	2020	
	
	
Greetings	Levelock	Parents	and	Community	Members,	
	
First	and	foremost,	a	big	thank	you	to	those	who	joined	us	at	the	school	on	
Monday	to	discuss	what	we	can	do	to	help	the	school	and	ensure	student	and	
staff	safety.		
	
We	discussed	this	in	the	meeting	but	I	wanted	to	share	that	we	are	going	to	
continue	to	keep	the	campus	closed	with	the	doors	locked	during	school	hours.	
Staff	will	be	at	the	front	door	to	greet	the	students	in	the	morning	and	to	see	
them	off	at	the	end	of	the	school	day,	other	than	this	the	district	has	asked	
Levelock	School	to	keep	their	doors	locked.			
	
If	you	would	like	to	visit	a	classroom,	talk	with	a	teacher	or	have	lunch	with	your	
son	or	daughter	please	let	Joe	know	by	calling	the	school	or	his	cell.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Ty	Mase	
 
 
 



 
	


